Notice of Lifeline
Services

Mutual Telephone
Coop. Assoc.

Low income individuals may be eligible for Lifeline and Link-Up telephone assistance
programs which provides for discounts from the basic local service charges though specified
governmental programs.

Toll blocking is available at no charge for low income customers that qualify.

If you have any questions regarding this program, or want to apply for low income telephone
assistance, please visit the website www.lifelinesupport.org, or call 800-782-0721.




